
MEMO 
January 9, 2023 

 

To:  Parents of Sleepy Eye Elementary Students 

 

 

Sleepy Eye Elementary School is excited to host the 9th annual Grandparents’ Day!  Due to 

Covid we were forced to cancel our Grandparent program for 2020, 2021 and 2022. 

When:   Wednesday, April 5, 2023 

Arrival Time:  12:30pm – 1:00pm  – Go directly to the elementary gym 

Starting Time:  1:00pm 

Dismissal:  3:00pm 

Location:  Sleepy Eye Public School – Enter Door #2 – Elementary Doors 
 

This event is for Sleepy Eye Elementary students in Kindergarten through 6th grade and 

their invited grandparents/grandfriends.  Sorry – our space is limited, so parents and siblings 

cannot attend this event.   
 

We ask you as the parents: 

 Discuss this event with your child and their grandparents.  

 No Early Registration is Required-Just show up 

 Grandparents are allowed to take their grandchild(ren) with them at the end of the 

program with parent permission.  Please sign the enclosed form if that is your wish. 

 Return permission form to school with your child or mail to: 

Sleepy Eye Elementary School 

Attn:  Mary Maas 

400 4th Ave SW 

Sleepy Eye, MN 56085 

 

 

We look forward to this endeavor and meeting your child’s(ren’s) grandparents or grand/friends. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Mr. John Cselovszki 

Superintendent/Elementary Principal 

400 4th Avenue SW 

Sleepy Eye MN  56085 

 

Enclosure (2) 


